

Epilepsy research has made great progress, thanks to your generosity and support. We still need your help to reach our goal to find the genes responsible for canine epilepsy and develop a screening test.

This year we are aiming for \$20,000 to support the research. We are currently at \$13,000, already surpassing our donation of \$10,000 last year! Please help us hit our mark! Continue to give blood and make a donation. Thank you!





Toby's Foundation

Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!

Sign up at our website today to receive "Toby's AussiE-Updates" newsletter and stay informed. Submit blood: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm Online donation: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm Mail donation: Toby's Foundation, Inc.,

PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607.

Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please check with your employer for a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org or call 949-455-7842

Keep an eye on our fundraising at www.tobysfoundation.org/fundraising.htm